
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                 Reception Class News 

 

Friday 14th October 
 

Reading books 

We hope that your child is enjoying sharing their reading 

book with you. Please send reading packs back to school 

each Monday and library books on a Wednesday. 

 

PTA meeting 

All parents are warmly invited to join us on October 19th 

for a PTA meeting. We would love your support in 

raising money for school. No need to send in the reply 

slip – please just turn up on the night.  

 

Reminders 

Please send your child with a bottle each day – learning 

is thirsty work! Just plain water in bottles please. 

Our morning break is only 15 minutes long, so just 1 or 2 

small snacks are needed. Thank you. 

 

Wet weather 

A bit of rain doesn’t stop us learning at Lea Endowed! 

We have a collection of wellies for the children to  

wear but you are very welcome to send in a pair for  

your child if you like. 

Dates for the diary 
. 

19th October – PTA meeting, 

6pm 

19th October – Open Evening,  

4 – 6pm 

22nd – 31st October – Half Term 

break. 

 
 

Our Christian Value this week is 

Compassion 

 

 

  

Reception are working really hard on making good choices in school, such as walking inside 

the building, standing back to let adults through, and using lovely manners. We hope that they 

are impressing you at home as well! 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this 

week in class has been 

‘Independent’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 Curriculum Award – Primrose for excellent work in Phonics. 

Diamond 9 Certificate – Thomas for putting his coat on independently. 

 

Well done on letting your lights shine so brightly! 

 


